
Brave and Bold Galactic Reproductive Freedom Resistance Members, 
 
We are just one week away from the Galactic Bowl-A-Thon, and we are super excited to 
see all of you next week, Thursday, March 23!​  We are busy making sure that our secret 
Galactic Reproductive Freedom Resistance Base (​Park Tavern Bowling and Entertainment​) is 
ready for all of us 300+ bowlers.  This email will contain some of the logistics you’ll need to 
make sure your space ships arrive on time, and that you and your space crews enjoy the 
Galactic Bowl-A-Thon to its fullest. 
 
First and foremost, we recommend making the jump to fundraising hyperspace to hit your 
fundraising goal.  Our Galactic Reproductive Freedom Resistance is only $10,000 away from 
meeting our total fundraising goal of $85,000, and if we all make the jump to hyperspace we 
could reach our fundraising goal as soon as Monday (and reset the fundraising bar even 
higher).  
 
Now, we all know that if you don’t make precise calculations before jumping to hyperspace, you 
will likely fly your spaceship through a star or planet and never make it to your destination.  Here 
is a Galactic Reproductive Freedom Resistance endorsed method for making your fundraising 
hyperspace calculations.  First, look at how much money you need to raise to meet your goal, 
divide it by a dollar amount you’re comfortable asking people for, then double that number and 
that’s how many people you should aim to ask and/or re-ask by Monday, 3/20.  

 
$150/$15 = 10 x 2 = ask 20 people 
$150/$25 = 6 x 2 = ask 12 people 
$150/$50 = 3 x 2 = ask 6 people 

 
And, without further ado, here are your Galactic Reproductive Freedom Resistance Spacesuits. 

http://www.parktavern.net/


 
And here are your Galactic Bowl-A-Thon Bowling Times 

 





Please arrive 15 minutes before your shift​ so you can sign in, ​turn in your offline donations​, get 
a slice of pizza (there will be gluten free crusted pizzas and veggie trays as well), and locate 
your teammates and lane.  Each team will have one hour to bowl, and then we will move to the 
11th Frame for our after bowling party, games, and prizes which will last about 45 min. 
 
What about a fundraising contest you say?  Alright.  Any bowler who reaches their current 
fundraising goal as it is set today by Monday at 11:59pm will be entered into a contest to win 
two day passes to the 2016 MN Fringe Festival.  Don’t worry overachievers, if you hit your goal 
and reset the bar higher we will still count you (​just send us a quick email saying you did so​). 
 
Please feel free to reach out to our Bowl-A-Thon producer Arie Kroeger as questions arise 
either at ​bowl@prochoiceresources.org​ or at 612-825-2000 x 6. 
 
Thank you so much for all the hard fundraising work you have done, thank you in advance for 
the hard fundraising work you will do, and thank you for believing in the human right to have 
children, not have children, and to raise children in safe and healthy environments. 
 
The Staff at Pro-Choice Resources 
 
 
 
 

http://bowlathon.prochoiceresources.org/uploads/Offline%20Donations%20Form%20-%20Bowl-A-Thon%202017.pdf
mailto:bowl@prochoiceresources.org
mailto:bowl@prochoiceresources.org

